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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 11:48 AM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Cc: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Re: ROC LTO - Shasta temp management


We haven't agreed to the 95% emergence timing. Yup, a new proposed operation.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Tue, Apr 9, 2019 at 11:34 AM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


"Temperature management would conclude October 31, or when the monitoring working group determines


based on real-time monitoring that 95 percent of winter-run Chinook salmon alevin have emerged, whichever


is earlier."


Is this 95% emergence point something we have agreed to?; is it a new proposed


operation?


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

